
Abraham Lincoln School  
Parent Teacher Organization (PTO) 
45 Forest Ave, Bangor ME 04401 
abrahamlincolnschoolpto@gmail.com 

May 7, 2025 

Dear Community Partner,  

The Abraham Lincoln School PTO is currently seeking donations for our annual Spring Fling 
celebration on Friday, May 30th, from 5:00 PM to 6:30 PM. This event is a highlight of our 
year, bringing together students, families, and school staff for an evening of fun, connection, 
and celebration of another successful year of learning and growth.  

The entire school community, serving nearly 200 students in grades pre-K through 3rd-grade, in 
addition to our nearly 50-person school staff, and their families are invited to join this event.  

The Spring Fling will feature games, arts and crafts, tie-dye, a family dance, a tattoo/face 
painting stations, and more family-friendly activity, plus food and drink. Our goal is to ensure all 
our diverse families can participate without cost. 

Donations from area businesses like yours can help offset the cost of this important event for 
our community. In gratitude for your contributions, your company’s name will be proudly 
displayed on our sponsorship board at the event and in school newsletters leading up to the 
event at the end of the month. 

We plan to offer items such as pasta for a pasta salad station, allowing families to pair it with 
vegetables grown by our 2nd-grade students. Additional items we are seeking to have donated 
include: 

• Dry pasta 
• Fresh vegetables 
• Juice boxes 
• Disposable bowls, plates, cutlery, and cups 
• Materials for activities 

We welcome donations of these specific items, or a gift card to your store to make these 
purchases. Your contribution will directly support our mission of providing low-barrier, inclusive 
opportunities for our school community to connect and celebrate. Any support you can offer will 
be greatly appreciated and will help make our Spring Fling a success. 

Thank you for your consideration. Please contact us if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

Sarah Johnson 

Sarah Johnson, PTO 
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